
  
                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Newsletter 
8th November 2024 

 

 

 
Headteachers Cup Awards 

Awarded 25th October 2024 
‘Settling In’ 

 
Reception: The cup award for settling into Reception class is going to Leo. He has grown in confidence since 

starting school and we are so proud with how much progress he has made in phonics. At the 
beginning of the year, he was unsure how to hold his pencil and was worried about making 
mistakes. He is now forming letters accurately and enjoys showing us his work! He is always 
polite and follows instructions carefully. Well done Leo you have had a great start to the year in 
Reception class! 

Year 1: At the beginning of Year 1, Dominic struggled a little with transition from Reception Class. It 
didn’t take long for him to become really settled. Dominic is now fully immersed into the Year 1 
routine and greets me (Mrs Gardner) with a hug every morning and a lovely smile.  Dominic is 
clearly enjoying all aspects of learning, especially his maths and writing.  Well done Dominic. 

 
Year 2: The settling in cup goes to Tommy.  Tommy started year 2 a little unsure and very quiet.  He liked 

to just lay low in the background.  However, as the half term has progressed we've noticed that 
Tommy is starting to share ideas and answers in class.  He is more confident in his abilities and is 
no longer worried about having a go.  On top of this, he is an amazing role model and friend to 
the class.  Well done Tommy! 

Year 3: The settling in cup was a very easy choice. It had to go to Ivy! Ivy joined Roche and Year 3 in 
September and it is like she has been in Year 3 all the time! She follows all the school rules and 
the classroom rules. She listens well and always tries her best in all lessons. She displays fantastic 
self-regulating behaviours. She has settled into new Comprehension and Spelling groups. She has 
made many friends and is a popular member of Year 3. She is a lovely addition to Year 
3. Congratulations Ivy! 

 
Year 4: Bailey has really settled in to Y4, Bailey was very shy when starting in September. However, we 

have had the pleasure of watching him grow in confidence.  He's always putting his hand up to 
answer questions now and he feel confident around the adults in the class. Bailey has shown 
empathy and compassion towards his peers during this term. Bailey is always following the 
school rules with thought and care. Well done Bailey.  Keep up the good work.  

Year 5: Valentino was awarded the Year 5 Cup for 'Settling In'.  He has amazed the Year 5 children and 
adults this half term!  He has shown real resilience, dedication and positivity in and out the 
classroom.  He has such fantastic friendships in Year 5 and we are all so proud he has been 
nominated as one of the School Council Representatives this year.  His application was 
super!  We are all so impressed with his achievements in lessons, especially when he has so many 
barriers to his learning.  He has been actively participating in his lessons by putting his hand up 
as well as communicating well with his communication iPad.  His behaviour has been fantastic 
and has improved from Year 4.  He was super brave and went with Year 5 to Fowey.  He 
thoroughly enjoyed his speed boat ride!  He has smiled so much each week and we look forward 
to seeing more of this.   Huge congratulations Valentino! 

Year 6: Well done to Emmie!  She has settled in really well to year 6 and has been trying incredibly hard 
with all aspects of her work.  Emmie achieved a brilliant arithmetic score. After her holiday, she 
demonstrated a great work ethic and conscientious attitude as she really wanted to catch up 
with everything.  She always listens well tries her best.  Well done Emmie!  

 
 

Cup Return 
13th Dec please 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance 
5th – 8th November 2024 

 
Cup Winners 

 
Kindness Cup 

 
KS1 

Olive 
 

KS2 
Delilah 

 

 

Half Term News 
 
 

 

Over the half term holidays, Khloe helped to celebrate 
her Great Great Uncle’s 100th birthday! 
 
Khloe’s Great Great Uncle was born in 1924 which was 
when the first Winter Olympics were held in Chamonix, 
France. 
 
Happy birthday from Roche CP School! 

 

 

Last weekend, Maisie sold poppies with her 

Grandparents and brother in aid of the Royal British 

Legion. 

Well done Maisie – what a great way to link to our 5 

ways to wellbeing of give. 

 

 

Licencing of St Gomonda’s Church new Vicar 
 

We are super proud of Taylor, Rosie and Paige who 
represented our school so well at the church service on 
Sunday (3rd November) evening to welcome the new 
vicar, Revd. Chris McQuillen-Wright, into the parish.  
 
As part of the service, they were invited to light a 
candle to mark the event. 
 
We hope Revd. Chris will visit our school soon so we 
can welcome him. 

 

Year 2 
97.14% 

Cup Return 
13th Dec 
please 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brannel School Community Christmas Fair 
 

Brannel School Community invite you to attend their Christmas Fair! 
 

 Where?  Brannel School 
 

 When?   Saturday 7th December 
 

 Time?   10am – 2pm 
 

Funds to support St Stephen Carnival. 
 
 

DT Coaching 
 

The DT Coaching sessions are proving very popular after school with lots of fun activities taking part.  There are still 
spaces available to book so don’t miss out on the excitement!  You can book up to 7pm the day before! 
 

Your child is welcome to bring extra drinks and snacks to have during the session if required but please inform DT 
Coaching on the email below of any allergies your child has as this club is all done through them.  We still request nut-
free items. 
 

When you book a DT Session, please make a note of it in your diary as it is very difficult to look at retrospective bookings 
from the school office. 
 

If you have questions regarding the coaching, please contact them directly: clubs@dtcoaching.co.uk or 01872 306730. 
 
 

 

 

 

Home Learning 
 
Fearne has completed a fantastic fireworks painting!  Fearne has 
learnt all about bonfire night and she is able to retell the story of Guy 
Fawkes! 
 
We love your painting Fearne – you’ve done an amazing job! 
 
If you’ve completed the home learning, please do send it to us so we 
can pop it in the learning journey and perhaps, pop it on the 
newsletter! 
 
Send all work to reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org.  

PSHE 
 

The updated PSHE policy is now available to read on the school website 
https://rochecpschool.eschools.co.uk/web/pshe/612623 
 
Mrs Powell would be very grateful if any parents/carers could give feedback regarding the content of PSHE which is 
delivered across the school including views and opinions. 
 
If you’d like to speak with Mrs Powell, please leave your name with Mrs Batten in the school office and Mrs Powell will 
contact you. 
 
Thank you. 

mailto:clubs@dtcoaching.co.uk
mailto:reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org
https://rochecpschool.eschools.co.uk/web/pshe/612623


 

Wear non-uniform which includes 

clothing with spots or stripes (or 

both!) 

Roche Community  
Primary School 

15th November 2024 

Donate via Parent Pay! 


